
Tennessee Valley Authority, 1101 Market Street, Chattanooga, Tennessee 37402

November 2, 2012

10 CFR 50.4
ATTN: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2
Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-77 and DPR-79
NRC Docket Nos. 50-327 and 50-328

Subject: Status Update for Activities Related to the Resolution of Multiple Circuit
Failures at Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2.

The purpose of this letter is to provide the status of activities at the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant
(SQN) regarding modifications associated with resolving certain Multiple Circuit Failures in the
event of a fire.

In a public meeting on September 5, 2012, the Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA) provided the
NRC with a description of TVA's approach to resolving multiple circuit fault concerns involving
undesired operation of systems and components at SQN, Units 1 and 2. Additionally, TVA
provided the current schedule for completing the modifications required to resolve multiple
circuit fault concerns.

TVA has completed the SQN Unit 1 modifications discussed in the public meeting. An additional
enhancement involving the replacement of two Auxiliary Feedwater System Valves to provide
additional margin will be completed during the next Unit 1 Refueling Outage. SQN Unit 2
modifications will be completed prior to startup from the current steam generator replacement
outage. License condition 2.C(16) and License condition 2.C(13), applicable 'to SQN Units 1
and 2 respectively, permit changes to the approved fire protection program without prior NRC
approval provided the changes would not adversely affect the ability to achieve and maintain
safe shutdown in the event of a fire. TVA has evaluated these modifications and concluded that
the changes would not adversely affect the ability to achieve and maintain safe shutdown in the
event of a fire and accordingly can be implemented without prior NRC approval.

As a result of the above modifications, TVA is changing or eliminating several previously
approved Operator Manual Actions (OMAs). TVA has concluded these changes can be
implemented without prior NRC approval. TVA intends to submit a request following completion
of the SQN Unit 2 Modifications that NRC review and approve SQN's updated OMAs. The
basis for this request will be to provide regulatory clarity regarding their acceptability.
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There is no new regulatory commitment in this letter. Please address any questions regarding
this issue to Tom Hess at (423) 751-3487.

Resptfully,

JWShea
Vice President, Nuclear Licensing

cc:

NRC Regional Administrator - Region II
NRC Senior Resident Inspector - Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2


